Alba Borough Minutes
October 10, 2022
Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church. The meeting
was opened by President Carol Bastion.

The minutes from the last meeting were read. Lorelei Colton made the motion to approve the minutes, Steve
Bastion seconded the motion. The minutes were approved.

Treasurer's report was read. Danielle May made a motion to pay the bills and Broc Forbes seconded the
motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

Tricia Jackson contacted Penelec and reported that they were going to try to push the light pole installation
request to an expedited state. There were no further updates since that phone conversation.

There were no updates reported regarding the survey of the new property.

Broc Forbes made a motion to approve the 2023 budget. Carol Bastion Seconded the motion. The motion was
carried out and the 2023 budget was accepted.

The electronic sign location programming has been fixed. There were no further updates regarding the sign
currently.

New Business:

Community Trick — or — Treat will be held on Halloween night, Monday, October 31% from 6PM — 8PM.
We received funds allocated by PURTA. Steve Bastion was going to investigate more about PURTA.
Zito sent a letter with an update of their prices.

Carol Bastion mentioned that a Troy Constable was patrolling the borough streets. The borough council
discussed having the constable come and speak at one of our upcoming meetings regarding his interest within
the borough.

Present were: Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), President Carol Bastion; Vice President Lorelei Colton; Mayor Dale
Palmer: Councilmembers: Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Steve Bastion, Tom Hojnowski, Ron Colton

Guest: Caleb Jackson
Danielle May made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Steve Bastion seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,

Tricia Jackson
Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer



